
Please support our 

24/25 Sponsors. 

Terry White Chemmart 

Mt Barker Steel  

Solar Wholesalers  

Kleemann Funerals  

1st Real Estate  

Mt Barker Bottle & Can 

Cellarbrations 

Costa Group 

Adelaide Hills Real Estate  

Go Vita 

The Barker Hotel  

CFS Gear 

The Courier 

Sports Power  

Southern Cross Care 

Eckermanns Conveyancers 

Stirling Meats 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From President Leon 

This is a short newsletter to remind all about our AGM and to provide additional attachments of 
the auditors report and committee reports for the last financial year. Happy reading.  

Our club AGM is on Sunday 18 May at 1pm.  We hope as many as possible can attend. Any 
apologies to be sent to secretary Joy. A form for 
nomination to a board position has been placed 
on the notice board in clubrooms.  Please con-
sider if  you can contribute to this great club. 
Also if you wish to nominate for any activity or 
job ( eg grounds, social bowls) but not a board 
position, just indicate on the ‘Volunteer ‘ list 
nearby.  Many hands make light work! 

The Mount Barker District Council will be 
meeting with Joy today to see the progress of 
the removal of tank stand and advise the next stage. They have obtained technical drawings of planned 
disability unit from a NSW company and a copy of this information is in the clubrooms.   

Social bowls during winter has started and been keenly supported.  Photos of participants playing 
scroungers on Wednesday night. Social competitions are on a Wednesday night, Thursday afternoon 
and Saturday afternoon. If you can assist lets us know at the AGM. 

Jay Shepherd has started coaching for members. Every second and fourth Wednesday of the month 
from 5-6pm.  Come for training and stay on for social bowls at 6.30. 

Cheers and happy bowling, Leon 
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